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Theme: 
Circus is  

coming to town 

Parents and Students 
February is a month of love here at Camden Academy! The teachers and students enjoy 

celebrating friendships, hearts, and the love we have for each other. This month is also the 
children’s favorite month because it is Circus is Coming to Town. The teachers enjoy exploring 

the circus world of elephants, clowns, lions, camels, and all the amazing circus performers.  
 

Happy Birthday! 
Annalyse 2/2        Luke G 2/2 
Emma R 2/2          Addison T 2/4 
Alex 2/7      Noah 2/9 
Gatlin 2/10  Regina 2/13  
Aiden T 2/16            Leland 2/16 
Madison B 2/17    Kingston 2/17 
Willow 2/19               Wyatt B 2/19          
Margeaux 2/18 Lucas H 2/20 
Amelia 2/20  Malakai 2/20 
Bentley B 2/22          Dani Jo 2/22 
Jace P 2/22            Myles B 2/27 
Aliza 2/29 

 

Uniforms 
Uniforms are to be worn Monday-Thursday for 
Preschool 1 through Pre-K. Friday is a free day. 
If you need ordering information, please see an 

upfront member 
 

Parents Night Out 
Monday, February 14th  

7:00pm to 9:30pm 
$25 per child 

(CASH ONLY) 
Pizza and Popcorn will be served 

Please sign up by Friday to ensure food and 
staffing. 

Please sign up on the sign-up genius link 
 

Valentine Exchange and Craft Centers 
 

Friday, February 14, 2022 
10:30 am -11:30 am 

 
Class rosters will be posted on your 

child’s daily reports 
 

Parents: 
Please remember to remove all 
hand sanitizers, medicines, and 

food from your child’s bags. 
 Thank you. 

 

Father/Daughter Dance 
Friday, February 25, 2022 

7:30pm - 9:00pm 
Tickets will go on sale week of event 


